
From: Hirzel, Douglas hirzel@smccd.edu
Subject: Save the Date: March 18 and 25 - New Position Proposals

Date: March 13, 2014 at 5:01 PM
To: Canada Employees canada@smccd.edu

Cañada Community,

You are invited to attend a campus-wide forum on Tuesday, March 18 to hear presentations about 4 new staff 
and 3 new faculty position proposals. The presentations will occur in building 2-10 from 2:10-4 p.m.  Videos of 
the presentations will be made available via iTunesU for those who cannot attend.

On Tuesday, March 25, you are again invited to join your colleagues from IPC, SSPC, APC and Academic 
Senate to discuss each proposal.  This robust dialogue will provide guidance to PBC and President Buckley 
for making a strategic investment in Cañada's future.  Your voice matters.  This meeting will take place in 
building 2-10 from 2:10-4 p.m.

All proposals, timelines, presentations and video links are available on the PBC website at 
http://canadacollege.edu/planningbudgetingcouncil/staffing.php

Debbie Joy & Doug Hirzel, PBC Co-Chairs

_________________________________
Douglas Hirzel
Professor of Biological Sciences
President, Academic Senate of Cañada College
Cañada College
4200 Farm Hill Blvd. Redwood City, CA 94061-1099

650.306.3284 Phone
650.306.3149 Fax
hirzel@smccd.edu
__________________________________
This email may contain confidential material.
If you were not an intended recipient,
please notify the sender and delete all copies.
__________________________________

mailto:Douglashirzel@smccd.edu
Hirzel

mailto:Douglashirzel@smccd.edu
mailto:Employeescanada@smccd.edu
mailto:Employeescanada@smccd.edu
http://canadacollege.edu/planningbudgetingcouncil/staffing.php
mailto:hirzel@smccd.edu

